
Will wireless technology be considered for the broadband service obligation?  
 
I live in a semi rural area, just 10 minutes drive from Shrewsbury town centre and whilst my 
exchange is fibre enabled there is no broadband connection to speak of or worth paying for.  
 
I do however have a great 4G signal with the EE network and use a mobile data connection 
for my home broadband. For me the irony is that I have speed beyond my requirements (60-
70mb/sec) but a data cap per month that is restrictive on my family's requirements.  
 
With the promise of 5G round the corner shouldn't some of the obligation for a universal 
broadband service be placed with the major mobile telcos? 

 


